
The Society of Jesus in Latin America and the Caribbean 

signs the Global Compact on Education 

  

The members of the religious communities, the works and 
apostolic presences of the Society of Jesus in Latin America and the 

Caribbean adhere to the Global Compact on Education, proposed by 
Pope Francis on October 15, 2020. 

We want to invest our talents and our apostolic ardor to contribute 
with courage and audacity to the construction and implementation of 

a new cultural model where each human being feels respected in his 
dignity and freedom. 

For this, we commit ourselves, in a particular way, to join our 
efforts in promoting the universal right to quality education, to partner 

with those who are already working on the development of 
redistributive and fairer public educational policies, and to invite many 

to adhere to this cause.  
We signed this Compact on the liturgical feast of Our Lady of 

Guadalupe, so that her example of caring for the vulnerable does not 

allow us to waver in our commitment. 
  

December 12, 2020. 
 


